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Gofynnwch Am/Please Ask For: Roger Waters 
 
 
Fy Nghyf/My Ref:  Eich Cyf/Your Ref:  Dyddiad/Date: 
101005951321  P-05-1094   21 September 2021 
 
Good Afternoon , 
 
Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding, but I am happy to be able to 
assure you that excellent progress has been made on safeguarding this important 
structure, in close liaison with CADW. 
 
All scour damage within the river has been addressed and, following detailed 
inspections and assessments, the bridge has now opened with restrictions on vehicular 
loading in line with previous weight limits. 
 
We are working closely with CADW on initiating trial repairs to the bridge structure and 
these trials will inform a comprehensive repair programme which, subject to funding and 
further agreement with CADW, we hope to undertake next summer. The scale of these 
repairs will be both costly and disruptive and will necessitate a full closure of the bridge. 
 
I trust the foregoing is of assistance in clarifying the current very positive situation and 
the proactive approach to safeguarding this structure that the Council has taken. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Roger Waters – Director Frontline Services 
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